
This week’s events:                                                                                                                                         

-This week was Science week. The children have enjoyed participating 

in a variety of experiments.                                                                    

–There was a special International Women’s assembly on Thursday to 

inspire inclusion.                                                                                     

–Red Nose Day. We were tickled red to see the children dressed in 

their favourite item of red clothing.  

Future events:                                                                               - 

Easter Assembly- Monday 25th March                                                          

Easter bonnet parade- Thursday 28th March, look out for posters 

giving more information about this event.  

Number Day on Friday 2nd February. £373.76 was collected for 

NSPCC. Thank you for your support.                                                                                                                             

NOTICES:                                                                                             

-Homework: Now due back on Fridays. Please ensure your child’s name 

is on worksheets.                                                                                    

–Bug Club and Doodle: Please use these very helpful resources to 

support your child’s learning. Let the class teacher know if you have 

any problems.                                                                      -          

COOKING MONEY: We kindly ask you to contribute £1.00 towards this 

half-terms cooking activity. A special thank you to all the parents who have 

been contributing.                                                                                      

URGENT REQUEST: for underwear and socks. Donations can be given to your 

class teacher or Ms Howard.  

 
Reception classes email addresses: 
Tigger – TiggerClass1@gmail.com    
Roo – RooClass2@gmail.com 
Rabbit – RabbitClass03@gmail.com    
Owl – OwlClass04@gmail.com 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

        Infant & Nursery School 
 

Reception 

Weekly Newsletter 

 

15th March 2024 
 

Please visit us on our website: 

www.yeadinginf.co.uk 

and Instagram account 

https://instagram.com/yeading_infants 

You will find all school information, 

 updates, term dates and up & coming events  
 

 

Attendance week commencing 4th March is as follows 
Attendance across the school last week was 94.3%.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Group % Attend 

Tigger    89.0% 

Owl 98.0% 

Rabbit 91.7% 

Roo 95.9% 

Ruby 98.8% 

Amethyst    90.0% 

Topaz 90.7% 

Amber 91.9% 

Diamond 95.2% 

Pearl 97.6% 

Sapphire 97.2% 

Emerald 98.0% 
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Literacy 

Key words: character, walk, pulled, budge, 

soup.    

This week, we went over the story and changed 

the main character. Some children also changed 

other characters in the story.   

Next week, the children will describe their new 

characters.  

 

Homework – Read and follow the instructions on the worksheet.   

  

Phonics 

This week we went over these Phase 3 letter sounds: oo (for book), oo 

(for moon), ar (for car) and or (for fork).  Next week we will continue 

to revisit Phase 3 sounds and practice word blending with them. 

Phase 3 tricky words: he, she, we, me, be, was, my, you, they, all, are, 

here. 

Homework – Using ‘oo’ and ‘ar’ words.  

 
Spellings:  

This week’s words: some, come, out, chop, chin, chip.  

Please practise this week’s spellings with your child.  

 

Maths 

Key words: number bond, how many, altogether 

                         

This week we were looking at number bonds for 9. 

Number bonds are pairs of numbers that add up to a 

specific number. For example, 3+6= 9   Next week we 

will look at the number bonds for 10.                  

Homework – Find the numbers that can be added 

together to make 9.  

  

 

 

 

Rhyme of the week               

       Wishing you a restful weekend. 

   The Reception Team                    

DISCOVERY HOMEWORK - Question of the week (15.03.24) 

What vegetables do you recognise and like to eat? 


